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Dec.   11,   2020   
Dear   Panda   Parents,     

  

This   is   the   last   newsletter   for   this   calendar   year.    We   have   had   an   amazing   70   days   at   
school.   Our   Pandas   have   learned   a   lot,   had   lots   of   fun   and   made   nice   memories.      
Let's   hope   the   New   Year   2021   will   let   us   continue   in   this   journey   because   we   have   so   
much   more   to   look   forward   to!    We   will   continue   learning   more   letters   and   sounds,   we   
will   introduce   simple   addition   and   subtraction,   our   100   days   of   school   celebration   is   
planned   and   much,   much   more.     

  

  
We   would   like   to   wish   you   all   a   very   merry   and   healthy   Christmas,   filled   with   love   and   

happiness.    We   are   looking   forward   to   seeing   you   all   on   the   4th   of   January!     

  
  

Your   Panda   team,   
  Miss   Andrea   &   Mr   Roberto   :)     

  


